36 Goldhurst Drive,
Lower Tean,

Stoke-on-Trent,
ST10 4LS

November 11" 2017

To whom it may concern,

I am writing in support of the planning application made by Mr D.and Mrs J. Price of
Olivetree Park, Uttoxeter Road, Checkley, Staffordshire Moorlands. ST10 4NA.

The price family are friendly and hard working. They ensure that their home is well
kept and tidy. The trees and hedges ensure that it is private.

They have high hopes and aspirations for their children and it is very important to
them that their children have security and continuity. The children are settled in
school and socialize with other children in the community.

They very much hope that the children can remain in the same school. They value
educational continuity and want to maintain and build upon the relationships and the
educational foundations that they have already established.

The whole family is happy and settled at Olive Tree Park having lived there for ten
yeats. They attend the local church. They are popular members of the community
and 1 am sure they have much support in their application to stay at their current
home. They deserve to have security in which to raise their family.

If they were granted permission to stay there on a permanent basis this would surely
be a good thing for their wellbeing. Tt would give them peace of mind.

I sincerely hope that they will be granted permanent permission to stay at Olive Tree
Park where they are happy and where they really hope to remain.

Yours faithfully,

L S.D. Howe (Mrs)




